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Monday 4th March 2024  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Thank you for taking the time to complete our recent Behaviour Survey. As a school, we truly value 
and appreciate your feedback.   
Safeguarding our children and ensuring that all children feel valued and included, remains our 
priority. Here are a few things which we have in place to support this:  

• A dedicated, cross site Safeguarding Team  
• A Family Liaison Practitioner at each site to support individual children and families 
(Mrs Caden- Cannington and Mrs Roberts- Hewett)  
• Thrive Practitioners (Mrs Graves, Mrs Donovan and Miss Lumi) who work across the 
school providing pastoral support for individual children and groups of children  
• Lunchtime Club for children who wish to access a quieter space  
• Playground Squad and Referees who support children at lunchtime and support with 
leading enjoyable games  
• Weekly assemblies whereby children are reminded of the Roding Values, Equalities 
and the expectations for behaviour  
• ‘Have a Say’ boxes, whereby children can write a note to a Thrive 
Practitioner/Learning Mentor  
• A well sequenced PSHE curriculum, whereby children learn about how to stay safe 
and how to be a good friend  

  
Please continue to remind your child to speak to an adult if they feel worried or concerned.   
Over the next few months, we will begin to review our current policy and will share with you the 
updated version.  
If you would like to discuss any aspect of the survey further, please do not hesitate to speak to a 
member of the leadership team.   
Kind Regards  
Roding Primary School  
  
Please see the results below:  



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

  



 

 

  

 

 


